
 

Email from Mr Colin Coles (ex Langley Fitzurse Governor) received on Mon 13 

July 2020 re the proposed Federation between Langley Fitzurse C of E Primary 

School and Stanton St Quintin Primary School 

 

 

 

Liz, 

 

I have now seen the above document, in addition to the copy covering letter and the 

Consultation Paper for the proposed Federation. 

 

With regard to the Instrument of Government, I wish to suggest an amendment to 

Clause 6 as follows:-  

 

6 " Foundation Governors shall ………………………………….. after consultation with the 

Parochial Church Council of St. Peter`s Church, Kington Langley and the Rector/ 

Priest -in-Charge" 

 

The reasoning for this suggestion is :-  

1. As currently proposed, the local body to be consulted is The Draycot Benefice. This 

is a group of local Churches of which St Peter`s Kington Langley is one. The majority 

of others each have their own Church schools and as such have no obvious role in 

advising on appointment of Foundation Governors at Langley Fitzurse. 

2. By contrast, the PCC at Kington Langley, with the benefit of local knowledge, is 

well placed to assist in such matters; committed as it is to ongoing support for 

Langley Fitzurse School.  

 

I understand that there is a Governors Meeting in the near future and ask that this e-

mail is considered. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Colin  

 

 


